
Hello and welcome to Reuben College!  

As a student at Reuben College, you’re automatically a member of our students’ union, the 

Graduate Common Room (GCR), a student-led community that exists to support Reuben students’ 

interests and represent those interests to the College. As per our GCR Constitution and Byelaws, 

you can expect for this to involve electing students who will represent our academic, welfare, 

financial, and community-based interests in college committees, create student support networks, 

and organise student-led events and activities. These events could take the form of dinners, bar 

nights, international evenings, garden parties, sports competitions, movie nights, pub quizzes, and 

anything else we dream up (within reason). 

To kick off your time in the Reuben GCR, there will be a host of such GCR events for everyone 

to attend throughout freshers’ week, which will officially run from Sunday 3 Oct – Saturday 9 Oct. 

You can expect to hear more information about the details of these events in mid-September.  

In the meantime, do join our official Reuben College GCR Facebook Group, where you can 

connect with other students and expect to find collaborative guides about life in Oxford. Feel free 

to use this group to ask questions and share ideas that you have for the year. 

As always, please let me know if you have any questions or ideas as well! You can reach me at 

graduate.president@reuben.ox.ac.uk.  

Cheers,  

Lauren Bolz 

Graduate (Advisory) President, Reuben College 
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